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End-to-End Event Management (E2EEM) Task Force 
Meeting Minutes 

August 29, 2010 

Attendees: 

Lisa Baumann, Metro 

Lee Carlson, Pacific Northwest 

Richard Hess, Colorado 

Emmett Hines, Gulf 

Ed Tsuzuki (Chair), New Jersey 

Mary Beth Windrath, Minnesota 

  

Revised process flow was reviewed and critiqued (see below – but refer to original 

document for readability). Feedback from tonight's discussion and also a "notes" 

slide to explain some of the nuances of the process have been added. 

 

Task force to provide input on next steps.  Ed suggested that the task force is ready 

to share this with Jim Matysek and get some preliminary input from him before 

"finalizing" the requirements documentation. 

  

Perhaps the next step would be to review the July 23 Word document to make sure it 

is in synch with the process flow and form fields (Excel - updated version attached) 

and then call our next meeting (post convention) with Jim M to walk him through the 

flow. 

  

Task force requested to: 

1.  Provide feedback on this next steps approach (all) 

2.  Volunteer (one person) to review the July 23 Word doc and compare it to the 

latest process flow, to look for any discrepancies and 

3.  Volunteer (one person) to review the August 28 Excel sheet and also compare it 

to the latest process flow, to look for any discrepancies. 

  

(Jeanne Seidler has volunteered to perform the document reviews.) 
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